Ms. Gulika Jimuta

President

Goodwill Publishing House

Saket Nagar, Kanpur

March 16, 2011

Mr. Falgu Mahadeo

Director

Kanpur Library

Swaroop Nagar, Kanpur

Dear Mr. Mahadeo,

Our publishing house wishes to donate 100 science books to the library this December.  The company board has decided this as a way of sharing the success that we have had this year.  We are hoping that our books will become more accessible to those who need reference books and are interested in the field of science.  Books are truly a source of much knowledge and we want to share this to everyone.

Our company has been in the business of publishing books for ten years now.  Every year, we donate books to schools.  We know that many students cannot afford to buy their own books and a library is the best source of these much-needed references.  Thus, our decision to give books to your library this year aside from donating to other schools.

We hope many groups and individuals benefit from this donation.

Sincerely,

Ms. Gulika Jimuta

